
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 19, 1996 

 

Mr. Frank Newt, Assistant Director 

Office of Enforcement Operations 

Criminal Division 

Department of Justice 

Suite 1075 

1001 G Street, NW 

Washington, D.C. 20001 

 

Re: Planned Release of Duplicate Records of the House Select Committee on  

 Assassination (HSCA) Under the John F. Kennedy Assassination Records 

Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107                                              

                              

 

Dear Mr. Newt: 

 

I am attaching three documents from the House Select Committee on Assassinations (HSCA) 

Numbered Files record series that have been referred to the Department of Justice by the National 

Archives and Record Administration (NARA) under the JFK Act. 

 

In the course of our ongoing review of HSCA records, we have discovered that NARA previously 

released to the public each of these three documents in a separate record series entitled “Letters Sent 

Regarding Information, Access and Compliance.”  As part of this record series, these documents 

already are available to the public at Archives II in College Park, Maryland. 

 

Our Board’s intention, therefore, would be to release the attached Numbered Files duplicates of these 

records at its next meeting on April 16-17, 1996.  The Review Board’s policy has been to redact 

Social Security numbers and, in the one instance where that issue arises in an enclosed record, I fully 

expect that policy would be followed (as it was by NARA when it released the document in the other 

record series). 
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Should you have any questions or objections, please feel free to contact Phil Golrick or Joe Freeman 

of my staff.  Thank you very much for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


